
 

  

  

Join with the MHNO in February! 
 

 

 

Please join the 
MHNO, Saturday, 
February 15th from 
9 am to noon at 
the MHNO Office, 
92 Congress St. 
No agenda, just 
come to chat, meet 
your neighbors and 
enjoy a snack. This 
is anticipated to be 
the first of many 
such monthly, 
informal 
gatherings. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Why has the Historic Preservation Board 
recommended that about half of Munjoy 
Hill be designated as a Historic District? 

 

Why does the Munjoy Hill Neighborhood 
Organization support that designation? 

 

What has changed so this is the right 
time to adopt a Historic District for the 
Hill? The West End has been a Historic 

District for 30 years. Why the Hill now? 

 



The next Planning Board Workshop on the 
recommended Munjoy Hill Historic District is 
scheduled for Tuesday, February 11, 2020 at 
4:30 in Council Chambers. This is the second 
workshop. A public hearing is likely to be 
scheduled in early March. (Note to see the final 
map of the Historic Preservation Board 
recommendation, go to: 
www.portlandmaine.gov/2451/Munjoy-Hill-
Historic-District. 

 

What does it mean to be in an Historic 
District? What impact might it have on my 
neighborhood? On me? 

 

Please go to our website -- 
www.munjoyhill.org and click Issues 
for a much more complete discussion 
of these issues and links to many 
other resources. 
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